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It is my opinion that E-bikes are required by law to be a registered & licenced vehicle. Currently,

any accident damage incurred because of a negligent & irresponsible e-bike/scooter, is not covered
by any insurance company. Unless E-bikes/e-scooters are registered and ridden by legitimate
licenced riders, they should be banned. Community tolerance is at an all time low and we do not
have sufficient government resources to police these vehicles effectively. Enough is enough.





